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It’s our last newsletter of the year, and we’re already looking ahead to 2020. We’re putting out a call for people to help us shape our priorities for next year and beyond - making sure that the widest possible number of voices are heard in our research efforts. In that vein, we’re pleased to be working with Mind Of My Own to capture the views of young people with a social worker, and as always, we’re looking for social workers to take part in our polling. 

Thinking ahead to next year, we will be announcing the new partners for our Practice In Need of Evidence programme and holding an event on the ethics of predictive analytics at the end of January. 

So, all that’s left to do is to wish you a happy new year and see you again in 2020.
Michael Sanders
Executive Director, What Works for Children’s Social Care
 

Help shape our research priorities
We are looking for people to get involved in shaping our research priorities for 2020 and beyond. 

Social workers, young people, parents and carers, senior leaders, academics and people from the third and private sectors are invited to join our online panels to help us identify and prioritise which areas we should research.

The priorities identified will sit front and centre in our decision-making around which projects to undertake, and where we should invest time, resources and funding. 

Find out more about the process and how to register to help set our priorities
 

Event: Is it ethical to use Predictive Analytics in Children's Social Care?
In partnership with The Turing Institute and the Rees Centre, Oxford University, we will be hosting an event on Thursday 30 January to launch a new report examining the ethics surrounding the use of predictive analytics in children’s social care.

Attendance at the event is free, but advance registration is required.

Find out more about the event and register your interest in attending
 

Understanding children and young people’s perspectives on improving children’s social care
As part of our broader work to understand priorities in children’s social care and help set our research agenda for the coming year, we have partnered with Mind Of My Own to ensure the voices of children and young people are heard.

The short survey, conducted via the Mind Of My Own app, allows children and young people to share their views on children’s social care and how it can be improved. The survey was developed in partnership with Mind Of My Own and young people in Oxford and Birmingham.

Find out more about the survey

Multi-agency Practice in Need of Evidence (PINE) program
We were delighted with the response to our latest call for partners for our Practice in Need of Evidence (PINE) programme. The PINE programme aims to build an evidence base for existing and new practice that demonstrates impact on outcomes for children and young people who need to be safeguarded. 

This cohort focuses on examples of multi-agency working between children’s social care, police, health services and other statutory agencies. It draws on the understanding that children are best safeguarded when professionals work together closely and effectively, and that there is a lack of evidence about the most effective ways of multi-agency working.

We are looking forward to announcing our new PINE partners in the New Year. 

Find out more about PINE and the projects involved in our first round of the programme

Numbers plus
Inspired by polls and seat counts, Michael Sanders reflects on why numbers are important, and why we also need to understand the stories behind them.

Read Michael’s final blog of the year
 

Have your say
Join our social worker polling panel to have your say on topical issues in the sector. Approximately every month we will contact you with a poll that will take seconds to complete on the important issues facing children's social care and our research priorities.

Sign up to receive a £5 M&S voucher as a thank you.
 


Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year from the team at What Works for Children’s Social Care
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